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March 2017 Newsletter 
Committee 

 

President: Ted Batty  97478426 Vice President: Darren Keen 0415 155 200 

Secretary: Darren Collins  42361466 Treasurer: Tony Walsh 42322873 

Newsletter Editor: Tom Loosz:- 

0411112041 Home: 42970357 

Co-ordinator: John Daniel 42377354 

 
 
Contributors to this Newsletter include Darren Collins, John Daniel and the Editor 
 

Meetings at 7 pm 4th
 Wednesday of each month at Kiama High School:-Next Meeting 

23/3/2017 
 

RRRooolllllliiinnnggg   EEEvvveeennntttsss   CCCaaallleeennndddaaarrr      

¶  

GGGuuueeesssttt   SSSpppeeeaaakkkeeerrrsss   

¶ Superfoot roundup discussion and 
review of works. 

 
Expo round-up 
 
Itôs a bit hard for me to provide any detail of how we went at the EXPO when I wasnôt present, however J Daniel has 
the following comments on record ñWe survived the EXPO, actually it had a great feel about it, lots of sales and positive 
comments from onlookers so a good time had by allέ.  ThatΩs good enough for me!  LΩm sure Ted Batty will provide a report at 
the next meeting.  The following photos provided by John are the superfoot entries and some expo shots. 
 
David Bywater No. 5 was the WǳŘƎŜǎ /ƘƻƛŎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ¢ŜŘ .ŀǘǘȅΩǎ ants No.4 for second. ¢ƘŜ ǇƻǇǳƭŀǊ ŎƘƻƛŎŜ ǿŀǎ 5ŀǾƛŘ .ȅǿŀǘŜǊΩǎ 
plane, second was John Daniel the Regency Sideboard and chairs. 
 

 
 
 Lance Smee 

 
 
John Hawkins 
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 John Unwin doing his best to sell a mountain of raffle tickets 

 
David Bywater, creative accounting! 

 

 
Joe White with an intrigued audience.  

 
Barry and Tony, perhaps the long and the short of the 
club!  Having too much fun perhaps? 

 

 
 
Superfoot table entries showing a superb collection of ideas and wood working techniques, everyone deserves to be 
congratulated on the sterling effort taken to produce such works of art.  I only wish I had some of this ability!   

 
 
 
 
 



Page 4 

Kiama Woodcraft Group March 2017 

SHOW and TELL  
 

 
J.Daniel repaired callipers with brass knob. 

 
 
J.Oliver carved rabbit 

 

 
J Unwin carved wombats and pencil holder 

 
T Batty resin pen  

 

 
 
T Batty coolabah burl bowl 
 

 
T Batty 

 


